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Huntington Trails
   	

Home Owner Association 
Board Members Needed for 2014

The Huntington Trails Home Owners Association Board of Directors is made up of 5 members 
from the community.  There are currently 3 people willing to run for the HOA board in 2014 - we 
need at least 2 more people to be on the board.   
The HOA is a group of volunteers who work with our property management company to 
maintain the public spaces, manage our community finances and ensure the deeds and 
restrictions of the community are followed.   We meet once a month for 1-2 hours.
Please contact Pierre at pierre@ameritechmail.com or 727.726.8000 x235 if you are interested in 
being on the board.  Board Directors will be elected by the community at the annual meeting on 
November 13.

Corner of Marshall & Greensprings: 
Traffic and Cutting through our Neighborhood

In October, we believe Harborside Christian 
Church will submit a plan to the city for 
access to their property at the corner of 
Greensprings and Marshall.  The HOA has 
already submitted our objections to the city.  
(please visit huntingtontrails.org under 
newsletter to view).  Approximately 2,000 
people attend Harborside each Sunday, the 
corresponding traffic should stay on 
McMullen Booth and not disrupt the 
Huntington Communities.  If submitted in 
October, public hearings will be in December 
and January.  We encourage you to attend the 
meetings and to contact the city.  If you attend 
Harborside and do not like the impact the 
access drive would have on our community, it 
would be appreciated that you voice your 
objections to the Harborside leadership.

Contact information for City of Safety 
Harbor:  
750 Main Street, Safety Harbor, FL  34695

Mayor Joe Ayoub, 
jayoub@cityofsafetyharbor.com  
Vice Mayor Nancy Bandoni,
nbandoni@cityofsafetyharbor.com 
Commissioner Nancy Besore, 
nbesore@cityofsafetyharbor.com, 
Commissioner Cliff Merz, 
cmerz@cityofsafetyharbor.com, 
Commissioner Richard Blake, 
rblake@cityofsafetyharbor.com
City Manager Matthew Spoor 
mspoor@cityofsafetyharbor.com
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 What do I do when.....?  Meet Pierre!

Pierre Thieman is our Community Association Manager 
with Ameri-Tech Companies, Inc.
Email: pierre@ameritechmail.com
Telephone:  727-726-800 x235
Pierre is the main contact for Huntington Trail residents 
for issues on community property (sidewalks, ponds, 
islands and streets), neighbors who may be violating deed 
restrictions and submitting architectural requests. 

Trash & Recycling Pick Up Days Changed

Tuesdays - Once a Week Trash Pick Up
Wednesdays - Yard Waste Pick Up
Fridays - Recycling Pick Up
Bulk collection is available on Tuesdays, you must arrange in 
advance at 724-1560 or email 
bulkpickup@cityofsafetyharbor.com

Please:  
•Put your Recycling and Trash Cans in your garage or other 

location that can not be seen from the street on non pick up 
days.

•Keep our streets clean by ensuring your trash and recycling 
do not get thrown all over our streets by the automated pick 
up trucks.  Try to put paper recycling in a paper bag before 
putting in the bin so it does not fly away.  Close the lid of the 
bin!

www.huntingtontrails.com
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